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PHILIPS PRODUCT RECALL, INCLUDING CPAP,  
BILEVEL PAP, AND MECHANICAL VENTILATORS 

 
Dear Administrator/Provider/Superintendent:  
 
On June 14, 2021 Philips issued a recall notification for specific affect devices, which include 
specific Philips Continuous Positive Airway Pressure (CPAP), BiLevel Positive Airway Pressure 
(BiLevel PAP) devices, and Mechanical Ventilators. 

Click here to view the recall notification, which informs customers and users of potential impacts 
on patient health and clinical use related to this issue, as well as instructions on actions to be 
taken. 

All facilities should immediately: 

 Complete an inventory of any resident(s) who use these devices  

 Assess each resident for harm if the resident has a recalled device 

 Notify medical providers – including the Medical Director – of any recalled devices found in 
the facility 

 Follow patient instructions from Phillips.  

 Communicate the recall information as well as the follow up plans with the resident and 
family if their device is included in the recall  

 Contact the durable medical equipment Company  

 Document all actions taken 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to resident health and safety. If you have any 
questions, please contact the Policy Unit at rcspolicy@dshs.wa.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Mike Anbesse, Director 
Residential Care Services 

 
DSHS: “Transforming Lives” 
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